
                                                                 

 

School of Management Organizes a Webinar (Sponsored by SEBI & 

AMFI) on “Strategic Financial Planning Under COVID-19” 
The School of Management (Department of Financial Administration) organized a webinar on strategic financial 

planning Under Covid-19 in association with Securities and Exchange Board of India (SEBI) & Association of 

Mutual Funds in India (AMFI) on 11th August 2020. The session witnessed inputs from senior authorities from 

reputed institutes namely; SEBI, NPS, NSDL and AMFI.  

    

Mr. Viral Parekh, AGM SEBI 
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Mr. Surya Kant Sharma, Senior 
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Mr. Ankur Mittal, 

VP NSDL 
 

Mr. Bawa Singh, NPS Providing 

insights about National Pension 
Scheme 

Dr. Anand Thakur, Convener of this event delivered the welcome address. Prof. R.K Wusirika, Dean In-charge 

Academics and Prof. Anjana Munshi, Dean Research extended best wishes to participants. The convener stated that 

about 300 participants (including MBA & M. Com students of CUPB) from more than 150 institutes throughout 

India had registered for this event.  
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Dr. Ruchita Verma and Dr. Eronimus (Organizing Secretary) introduced the four speakers to the audience.     

Mr. Viral Parekh, AGM-SEBI provided insights on different aspects of stock market operations. Mr. Surya Kant 

Sharma, Senior Consultant – AMFI, enlighten the participants with inputs on alternative saving mechanisms.  

Mr. Ankur Mittal, VP NSDL spoke about NSDL depositary system and instruments in Capital Market. 

Mr. Bawa Singh, NPS highlighted the key aspects of National Pension Scheme.  Vote of thanks for the session was 

presented by Dr. Dhanraj Sharma.   


